
A1A  IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT 

FROM SE 3RD STREET TO NE 7TH STREET / PALM 

BEACH COUNTY LINE IN DEERFIELD BEACH 

Project Overview 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) has awarded a $1.7 million contract to Community Asphalt 

Corp. for improvements along A1A from SE 3rd Street to NE 7th Street / Palm Beach County Line in Deerfield 

Beach. Construction will begin October 16, 2015 and will be completed by Summer 2016.  
 

 

Project Improvements 

 Removing old asphalt and resurfacing the roadway within the project limits 

 Widening the roadway along A1A to accommodate five foot bike lanes   

 Upgrading drainage within the project limits  

 Upgrading sidewalks and ramps to meet ADA requirements 

 Upgrading existing pedestrian signals to countdown timers at Hillsboro Blvd. 

 Upgrading signs and pavement markings throughout the project limits. 

 

 

Traffic Impact 

The contractor anticipates working Mondays through Fridays.  

  

No lane closures will occur during peak hours as follows: 

 A1A from Hillsboro Blvd to NE 7th Street / Palm Beach County Line – 2:30 p.m. to 7 p.m. 

 Intersection of A1A and Hillsboro Boulevard – 7 a.m. to 10 p.m. 
 

 

Public Meeting 

 

October 14, 2015   |   5 p.m. to 7 p.m.  

City of Deerfield Beach City Hall Chambers 

150 NE 2nd Avenue 

Deerfield Beach, FL 33441 
 

 

This open house will have an informal format. No formal presentation will be made. Project plans will be on 

display and staff will be available to discuss the construction, answer questions and address individual concerns. 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or 

family status. If you need special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or require 

translation services (free of charge) please contact Dayana Iglesias at least seven days prior to the meeting.  
 

 

Project Updates 

The project team will be distributing periodic updates. If you would like to receive project updates by email, 

please email diglesias@corradino.com.  

For Additional Project Information and Updates 

Contact Ms. Dayana Iglesias, Public Information Officer  

Phone: (954) 940-7585 | Email: diglesias@corradino.com  
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